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Sheplak, Scott

From: Brown, Louis [LBrown@ouc.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2006 11:16 AM

To: Keoerner, Jeff

Cc: sosbourn@golder.com; Baez, David; Stalls, Denise; Sheplak, Scott
Subject: FW. DEP Report for Unit 1

Attachments: Unit 1 Report.doc; Unit 1 Emission Data.xls, Unit 1 HI & MW Data.xIs; Unit 1 Boiler Side View.jpg

Mr. Koerner,
Please see the attached, foilow-up response, to Specific Condition 5 of DEP Permit No. 0950137-009-AC.
This permit was issued on 2/10/06, to OUC's Stanton Energy Center, for it's Unit 1 Burner Replacement Project.

The required data was previously submitted to the Department on May 16, 2006, with the understanding that a comprehensive
report re-transmitting the data, would follow.

The hard copy, signed, cover letter was mailed to your attention last week, and electronic copies of the letter and supporting
documentation, are attached below.

Please let me know if you have any questions, and thank you for your assistance with this project.
Louis Brown

Environmental Engineer
Orlando Utilittes Commission
(407) 658-6444 Ext. 3435

From: Osbourn, Scott [mailto:Scott_Osbourn@golder.com]
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2006 5:37 PM

To: Brown, Louis

Cc: Baez, David; Stalls, Denise

Subject: DEP Report for Unit 1

Attached is the DEP report, required to be submitted for the Unit 1 burner replacement project. The attached letter should be
printed out on QUC letterhead and signed. The 1st XL file contains Figures 1 and 2, the 2nd contains Figures 3 and 4, and the jpg
file is also to be attached. Please don't hesitate to call me if you should have any questions.

Scott Osbourn, P.E.

Golder Associates Inc

5100 West Lemon St., Suite 114
Tampa, FL 33609

Tel (813) 287-1717

Fax: (813) 287-1716

E-mail: sosbourn@golder.com

ATTORNEY/CLIENT COMMUNICATION OR WORK PRODUCT

Disctaimer Notice:

This email message is intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is
privileged, confidential, or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this email is not the infended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you
have received this communication in error, please immediately nolify us by sending this message back to us and delete the
original message. Thank you. )
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